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May 17, 2022 

 

To: City Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Donna Dodgen 

 Mayor 

 

Re: Planning and Zoning Commission Board 

 

With the resignation of Korey Kirchner from the Planning & Zoning Commission, the Mayor 

has recommended the appointment of Krista Moreno.  Ms. Moreno is a real estate agent and 

has served on various committees in the city and/or county, and Ms. Moreno has expressed 

an interest in serving on this board.  Ms. Moreno will serve the unexpired term through 

December 31, 2023. The item will be on the May 17th agenda for your consideration and 

approval.  Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 


